
 

  Trinity Day Care Nursery 

Newsletter 
Spring Term 2 2025 

Dates to Remember 
Mother’s Day Tea Party: 4th April 2025 

Funding Resumes: 22nd April 2025 

Parents Evening: 9th May 2025 

May Day Bank Holiday: 5th May 2025 

Spring Bank Holiday: 26th May 2025 

Funding Ends: 23rd May 2025 

Half Term: 26th May 2025 to 30th May 2025 

Funding Resumes: 2nd June 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
As we end the spring term, I want to thank you for your continued support. It has 

been wonderful watching the children grow in confidence and explore new 

learning opportunities. 

We’re excited to celebrate Mother’s Day with you at our Tea Party—we hope you 

can join us! If you need childcare over the break, our Easter Holiday Club is open 

for bookings. 

Wishing you all a lovely and restful break. We 

look forward to welcoming you back for an 

exciting summer term ahead! 

 
Kind Regards,  

Farhana Yasmin 

Meet the Staff: Amina – Our Wonderful Chef 
Meet Amina, our wonderful chef who has been cooking delicious meals for our nursery 

for over 10 years! The children love her food so much that they often ask for ‘nursery 

food’ at home, and parents even request her recipes.   

When she's not in the kitchen, Amina enjoys spending time with 

friends and family, going out for meals, and making special 

memories with her three grandchildren. She has a particular 

fondness for Ferrero Rocher milkshakes, which she considers the 

perfect treat after any meal. She also loves travelling and watching 

movies.   

We’re so lucky to have Amina as part of our nursery family. Her 

warm personality and amazing cooking bring joy to us all! 

 
 

This term, our babies have been busy exploring 

colours through sensory play and creative 

activities. They enjoyed looking at and touching 

bright, colourful materials, experimenting with 

paint, and exploring different textures.  

We are also excited to welcome two new babies, 

who have settled in 

beautifully. It has been wonderful to see our little 

ones reaching new milestones—Aleezah took her 

first steps on her first birthday! Some of our babies 

are now standing up and getting ready to take their 

first steps, and we can’t wait to see them grow and 

develop even more.   

 
 

This term, we explored the Spring & Garden 

topic through engaging stories about growing 

plants and magical beanstalks. The children 

loved these books and have been excited to 

retell the stories to their friends—especially 

shouting ‘Fee, Fi, Fo, Fum!’ just like the giant! 

They also enjoyed planting activities, learning 

about growth, and exploring with beans in creative ways. 

With the brighter weather, the children have loved spending 

time outdoors, exploring and having fun in the garden! 

 They also planted sunflowers to gift their mums for Mother’s 

Day, making a special keepsake to celebrate the occasion.    

World Book Day 
We had a fantastic time 

celebrating World Book 

Day! The children looked 

amazing in their 

costumes—a big thank 

you to all the parents for 

dressing them up. Our 

staff also joined in the fun 

by dressing up too!   

The children enjoyed lots of exciting book-themed 

activities. The babies fed The Very Hungry Caterpillar 

and searched for Where’s Spot?. We made playdough 

Gruffalos, built 

castles for giants 

using wooden 

blocks, and took 

part in an obstacle course inspired by We’re 

Going on a Bear Hunt.   

It was a wonderful day filled with stories, 

creativity, and laughter!  

Red Nose  Day 
We had a fantastic time celebrating Red Nose 

Day and raising money for a great cause. The 

children came in wearing red and kindly donated 

50p. To mark the day, we enjoyed lots of fun red-

themed activities. 

We are so proud to have raised £40 to support 

this important charity—thank you to all our 

families for your generosity! 

 

Topic: Springtime 
Next term, our Babies will explore the joys of Springtime 

through lots of sensory play. They will feel soft petals, splash in 

water, and explore grass and play soil with their hands. We will 

listen to birds singing, watch bubbles float in the air, and 

enjoy the warmth of the sun during outdoor play in the 

garden. Through songs, stories, and hands-on activities, 

the babies will experience the sights, sounds, and textures 

of spring in a fun and engaging way. 
 
 

Topic: People Who Help Us 
 Next term, our Toddlers and Preschoolers will be 

learning all about the important People Who Help 

Us in our daily lives, from doctors and firefighters 

to police officers and lollypop lady. Through role 

play and hands-on activities, children will explore 

real-life experiences, learning how these helpers 

keep us safe. We will also focus on key safety 

topics, such as who to call in an emergency, the importance of rules, and road safety. 

This will be a wonderful opportunity for the children to develop their understanding of 

the world around them in an engaging and meaningful way! 

Reminders 
Contact Information: Please ensure your contact details are up-to-date. 

Label Belongings: To prevent mix-ups, kindly label your child's belongings. 
Seasonal Clothing: As the weather changes, ensure your child has suitable clothing for 

the seasons.  

Nappies & Wipes: If your child is in nappies, please provide nappies and wipes. 

Spare Clothes: Accidents can happen! Please pack a set of spare clothes for your child. 

Attendance & Absences: Let us know if your child will be absent for any reason. 

Primary School Placement Confirmation 
On Wednesday, 16 April 2025, you will receive confirmation 

of your child's primary school placement for September 2025. 

Notifications will be sent by your local council via letter or 

email. 

To help us support your child’s transition, please inform us of 
the school they will be attending. This will allow us to prepare 

their transition reports. 
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